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Construction notification  May 2022  

Wilde Avenue service diversions 

Construction activity is well underway at the Powerhouse 
Parramatta project site. The next phase of construction 
will involve stormwater services diversions on Wilde 
Avenue. 

Stormwater services diversions are taking place from May for 
approximately two (2) months. This work will be carried out on the 
western side of Wilde Avenue at the intersection of Phillip Street. 

Commencing with site hoarding adjustments, this work involves installation of temporary fencing and traffic 
barriers, excavation of a section of footpath and road and laying new stormwater pipes. The excavation works will 
generate some noise likely to be heard in the surrounding area.  

From Monday 16 May 2022 (weather permitting), temporary fencing around the work zone is established and 
pedestrian diversions will be in place.  

All works will be undertaken within approved construction hours. Strict environmental and planning controls are 
in place to manage noise, dust and vibration. The health, wellbeing and safety of the community and our 
workforce remains our top priority. 

Pedestrian access changes 

Temporary pedestrian access changes are required throughout this work. There will be restricted pedestrian 
access on the western footpath of Wilde Avenue due to temporary fencing installed to separate the work zone 
from the general public.  

Appropriate diversion signage will be installed in various locations to manage alternative pedestrian routes 
throughout this period, including crossing at Victoria Road to access the eastern footpath of Wilde Avenue or 
using the staircase at Barry Wilde Bridge. 

Vehicle traffic on Wilde Avenue will be managed through traffic controllers as required. 

Construction hours 

Our approved construction work hours are: 

• Monday to Friday, 7am to 6pm 

• Saturday, 8am to 1pm. 

Any planned works outside of these hours will be communicated in advance. 

Key dates 

From 16 May 2022 (weather 
permitting) 

Location 

Wilde Avenue, Parramatta 
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Location of work zone 

 

 

 

More information 

We are committed to keeping you informed and regular updates will be provided.  

Contact us for construction related questions, feedback or complaints:  

Phone 1800 574 931 

Email  powerhouse@lendlease.com 

Website  insw.com/powerhouseparramatta 


